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In 1994 a Nursing Times article by Catherine Sadler was published, entitled &quot;Once the dye
is cast.&quot; 

This may have paved the way for the 1995 World In Action documentary Shot in the Back. 

The Sunday Times also ran an article on the Myodil suit. 

In Australia in December 1994, Professor Palmer wrote in a report:

By the mid 1960s, anyone practising myelography should have been aware of the association
(of Myodil/related) with arachnoiditis.
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